
HOST SUPERINTENDENT 

Jim was born in Wisconsin and 
migrated to the East Coast where 
he graduated from Penn State Un-
iversity in February of 1978. 
Before coming to Hidden Valley 
Country Club as the Assistant 
Superintendent in February of 1980, 
Jim was the Superintendent at 
Carson Valley Country Club in 
Gardnerville, Nevada. Jim was 
appointed Superintendent in June 
1982. 

Hidden Valley Country Club is 
7,058 yards the championship blue 
tees and 6,704 yards from the 
white tees. The course opened 
for play in 1958 as the only pri-
vate course in Northern Nevada. 
There are only two private courses 
in the State of Nevada. The greens 
are Seaside Bent grass, with Blue-
Fescue fairways and Alta-Fescue 
in the rough. 

GUEST SPEAKER: Mr. Glenn Neely 
(Senior Vice-President Gamming 

Operations) 
His topic will be

 11

 GAMBLING
1 1

, so be sure 
to bring your wives to the lunch and 
meeting following golf. It should prove 
an interesting topic after a profitable 
weekend. 


